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PRESS RELEASE        November 29, 2007 
 
Certification Scholarships Awarded to Seven University Students  
 
The Loss Prevention Foundation Scholarship Committee has announced the first distribution of 
scholarships as part of the foundation’s scholarship program. The objectives of the program are 
to recognize academic excellence, increase awareness for the loss prevention industry and to help 
to attract quality students into the profession.  Each scholarship includes complete access to the 
Loss Prevention Qualified (LPQ) courseware for the recipient. 
 
The scholarship committee has awarded LPQ scholarships to the following students. 
 

• Eastern Kentucky University   William P. Radlinger 
• North Carolina Central University  John L. Lanier 
• Northern Michigan University  Grant Patient 
• University of Florida    Alexia Cazort 
• University of Florida    Amanda L. Cummings 
• University of North Carolina-Charlotte Jerry Guido 
• University of Houston-Downtown  Ashton B. Bowie 

 
 

Effective, January 1, 2008, the Loss Prevention Foundation will be accepting scholarship 
applications from students for 2008.  The deadline for submitting applications is February 28, 
2008.  For more details, please see our website at 
http://www.losspreventionfoundation.org/scholarships.html 
 
If want your organization to be considered for a scholarship or need more information, please 
contact gene.smith@losspreventionfoundation.org 
 
For more information about the Foundation and it membership and certification programs please 
visit our website at www.losspreventionfoundation.org  
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The Loss Prevention Foundation is organized as a 501c(6) not-for-profit organization 
(IRS approval pending). For more information about The Loss Prevention Foundation, please 
contact Rhett Asher at Rhett.Asher@LossPreventionFoundation.org or Gene Smith at 
Gene.Smith@LossPreventionFoundation.org.  


